
Charlie Ferranti, 

This is in response to your note on 2/20/02. There is indeed flagging in the “Tex” project area. 

The purpose of this flagging is to identify locations for the people who are conducting surveys 

under survey and manage. I am not aware that complete units have been marked.     

 

Regardless, there is nothing definite about these locations and this is only preliminary. As I stated 

in my first letter, we do not have a proposed action and probably will not have one until after 

calendar year 2002.  

 

Attached to this letter is a copy of the roads in the area with the potential cutting areas marked as 

well as copies of two “ortho-photos” with potential cutting areas identified. 

 

Let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

 

Don Davison 

 





 

 

 



 

 


